Town of Lakeville
Planning Board
Meeting Minutes
May 25, 2017

On May 25, 2017, the Planning Board held a meeting at 7:30 PM at theTown Office Building. The meeting
was called to order byChairman Brian Hoeg at 7:30 PM. Members present:Sylvester Zienkiewicz, Barbara
Mancovsky, and Peter Conroy. Memberabsent:Janice Swanson. Also present: Lola Curley, Recording Clerk.
The meeting was not recorded.

Form A (ANR Plan of Land) Gillian Drive (Donald & Betty Bissonnette)

Jamie Bissonnette from Zenith Consulting was present for the discussion. The Board reviewed the
Site Plan for three (3) lots on Gillian Drive.

Upon a motion made by Mr. Conroy and seconded by, the Board

VOTED: To approve and signed the ANR Plan for Gillian Drive as presented.
Unanimous in favor.

Approve Meeting Minutes

Upon a motion made byMr. Zienkiewicz and seconded byMrs. Mancovsky, the Board

VOTED: To vote on the Meeting Minutes for May 11, 2017 at the next scheduled Meeting.
Unanimous in favor.

Re-Organization of Board Members

Upon a motion made by Mr. Zienkiewicz and seconded by Mr. Conroy, the Board

VOTED: To continue to have Brian Hoeg continue to serve as Planning Board Chairman.
Unanimous in favor.

Upon a motion made by Mr. Hoeg, and seconded by Mr. Conroy, the Board

VOTED: To continue to have Mr. Zienkiewicz continue to serve as Planning Board Vice-Chairman.
Unanimous in favor.

Schedule Next Meeting

The Planning Board’s next scheduled meetings will be: June 8, 2017 and June 22, 2017

Any other businesses that may property come before the meeting:

Ms. Rita Garbitt, Town Administrator, updated the Board on the upcoming Annual Town Meeting Warrant
and the FY18 funding for a Town Planner and the update of the 2005 Master Plan. Due to funding,
unfortunately the Town at this time cannot afford a Town Planner and the 2005 Master Plan updaaterequest
was cut from $100,000 to $60,000,



Adjournment

Upon a motion made by Mr.Conroy and seconded by Mrs. Mancovsky,the Board

VOTED:To adjourn the meeting at 9:00PM.
Unanimous in favor.



